IMPORTANT PLEASE READ
HIGHMARK HEALTH INSURANCE ID CARDS 
PRESCRIPTION COVERAGE



You may have previously received a Highmark Insurance ID card in the mail or already registered and downloaded an ID card from the Highmark Mobile App or from the computer website.  These are no longer valid and will not work.  We are also aware that there have been issues with employees unable to fill prescription using these previous versions of the insurance card. 

The card currently  on the website and on the Mobile App as of today is the ONLY version of the card that will work for prescriptions.

You will be receiving a corrected ID card via USPS mail in the near future.  Please make sure the card you keep shows a RxGrp # and RxBIN #.



